
CHESP Examination revised!!!! 

As the industry and job responsibilities evolve, test questions need to be revised 
to keep the exam current and relevant. These revisions are based on a job 
analysis survey completed by a large number of AHE members. 

Administration of the new edition of the CHESP Examination is effective 
starting today, February 1, 2011.   

NOTE:  Please be advised that candidates taking the Examination February 
1, 2011 and later will not receive their score immediately.  Score reports will 
be issued approximately 6 to 8 weeks later due to a requisite analysis of 
the new Exam. 

 

 


